OPTI-West Research & Faculty Development E-Bulletin

Volume 6, Issue 4 February 24, 2012

Seeking Presentation Proposals For the 2012 PBRN Conference

Seeking presentation proposals for the 2012 PBRN Conference

The call for proposals for posters, presentations and workshops at the 2012 PBRN Conference is officially open. Click on this link for the submission form.

This conference will be in Washington DC (Bethesda, MD), June 20 & 21st, thanks to a grant from AHRQ. We would like to spread the word about this conference. Please use the social sharing buttons at the top of this email and let your colleagues know about this presentation opportunity.

You'll notice a change in how you hear from NAPCRG from now on. You'll be receiving more frequent and shorter communications via email.

NAPCRG never wants to send spam, so please confirm your e-news subscription by clicking here (you'll also improve receipt of emails from us)-- it takes less than a second.

https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/opt in/confirm/1792/1787/7064315/?v=a

If you love the traditional newsletter, do not worry, it will be printed and snail-mailed to you twice a year.

<u>Click here to read the current issue of the newsletter</u>. Thanks to our Communications Committee and Chair Vanessa Diaz for being responsive to our members' needs for information.

Have a terrific week,
Angela
Angela Broderick
Executive Director
North American Primary Care Research Group